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Question:  

 

a) When will the tender calling for applications to administer the Health Workforce 

Scholarship Program be publically released? 

b) What are the options for potential applicants who will be seeking scholarships in 2017 if 

the implementation of the Health Workforce Scholarship Program continues to be delayed? 

c) If Health Workforce Scholarship Program continues to be delayed what will the 

government do with the program dollars that are not committed?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

The 2015-16 Budget Measure, Streamlining Health Workforce Scholarships announced the 

development of a new scholarship program to better target financial support to health 

professionals working in communities most in need.  The new measure will consolidate 

existing scholarships into a single program.  The program is currently in its development 

stage, following consultation with stakeholders.   

 

Existing scholarship recipients will continue to be supported through the current 

arrangements.  The number, type and amount of scholarships to be offered to students will be 

finalised following the appointment of an administrator. 

 

Consistent with the Government’s commitment, new rounds of scholarships for Aboriginal 

and Torres Strait Islander health workforce will continue. 

 

Funding for the Health Workforce Scholarship Program is a notional allocation that fits 

within the broader Health Workforce Program.  Uncommitted funds from activities within the 

Health Workforce Program remain within the Health Workforce Program.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


